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Know what's Delow.
Calll before you dig.
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Meeting Sign-In Sheet

Subject: ELUCC

Meeting Date &
Time:

Z/Z/ZDLS’

East Linn Utility Coord. Council

Place/

Position

Room:  Kornec .\Q\ Then

Phone #

Name (Organization)

Lynn Detering (ODOT, District 4)

Permit Specialist

541-757-4192

Lynn.Detering@odot.state.or.us

Dan Dooley (ODOT, District 4)

Permit Specialist

541-757-4166

Daniel.P.Dooley@odot.state.or.us

Carla Wah! (ODOT, District 4)

Permit Specialist

541-757-4182

Carla.S.Wahl@odot.state.or.us
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QUCC President’s News Letter March, 2015

This year Oregon 811 is sponsoring the Willamette Country Music Festival and the Cape Blanco Country
Music Festival. You will see Oregon 811 as a sponsor on the web, TV, and the large Bi Mart paper bags.
We still need volunteers to man the booth at the Cape Blanco Country Music Festival. Volunteers will
receive passes for the event. Please let me know if you are interested. It will be first come first served.
Some of the passes are already spoken for so don’t wait too long.

“Like” the Oregon 811 Face Book page to win tickets and hospitality passes to the Willamette Country
Music Festival and the Cape Blanco Country Music Festival.

IR

Our next quarterly meeting will be at Eagle Crest Resort, 1522 Cline Falls Hwy., Redmond, Oregon oft June

wiII forward lodging and registration information as | receive it. We are planning D.I.R.T. training at
Fagle Crest to help you and your council understand how to sign up and use it. Oregon 811 and the OUCC
are completing a project to develop a standard training program to be used state wide. Our hope is to
develop a Power Point Presentation that can be used as easily by experienced presenters as by those who
have little experience. It will be complete, concise, and accurate while leaving room to cater it to the
audience receiving the training. We are planning to present the program at the June meeting.

We have already received requests for additional assistance. The Board is developing a request form to
help us disperse and track additional funds. Please look ahead and identify your needs.

There is usually an increase in excavation projects as spring approaches and the weather gets nicer. Take
time to stop and hand out Standards Manuals, answer questions, and give away gifts to construction crews
when you have time. Remember to wear your Personal Protective Equipment when visiting job sites.

Oregon 811 sponsors sporting events at Oregon State University and University of Oregon. We have
booths at some of the games and sometimes need help manning the booths. | will forward the
information, as the need arises, so everyone can have an opportunity to help.

Our goal is to meet the needs of the local councils through communication, training, and education. We
are looking ahead to the September quarterly meeting and wondering how we might meet our goals. You
can help us by suggesting topics, areas of interest, or speakers. Please contact me if you have any ideas
or suggestions.

Please send in your dues and officer lists, with pictures if possible. Please let me or one of the Board
Members know if you need a speaker for a meeting or event. There are subject experts who can do
presentations on things such as: ITIC, ITIC Mobile, Dig Law changes, Dig Law training, gas line safety,
electrical facilities safety, and a host of other subjects.

Until Next time.....”Dig Safely”.
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